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ST. ANDREW’S CHURCH 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Services at Eakring for August are shown below:
- 
 

Sunday   6th August  9.00am 
Worship for All  Heather Brown 
 

Sunday  13th August  9.00am 
Worship for All  Heather Brown 
 

Sunday 20th August  9.00am 
Worship for All  Heather Brown 
 

Sunday 27thAugust  9.00am 
Worship for All  Heather Brown 
 

Happy 4th Birthday to my wonderful  
Grand Daughter, Winter Rose. 

EAKRING WOMEN’S INSTITUTE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

At the July Meeting, Mark Dawson gave a very 
interesting talk on  “Henderson’s Relish,”.  He 
explained how a local family in Sheffield in the 
1850’s had produced it, and how over the years 
it became very popular in Sheffield.  It is now 
available in most shops in England.  A very     
interesting meeting, and after a vote of thanks 
given by Hazel Pedley, a cup of tea and the    
raffle ended the evening.  
 

The next Meeting is on Tuesday 15th August at 
2.00p.m.  This will be a picnic held in the      
President’s Garden, Lound Lodge, Church 
Lane.  Please join us, it will be a lovely            
afternoon. 

RUMMIKUB & KURLING 
 

No Meetings in August due to holidays. 
 

The next Meetings – Thursday 7th & 21st     
September 2.00 – 4.00pm. in the Cator Hall.  

It’s good fun.  Everyone is welcome. 

MOBILE LIBRARY  
 

The next scheduled visit is for  
Monday 21st August 
11.00am Savile Arms 
11.20am Triumph Road. 

This month’s Edition is Sponsored by:-  
Pam Dutton and all at Anderson Farm. 

CONGRATULATIONS 
 

To Hannah Bubenzer of Kirklington Road on the 
recent birth of her son, Otto. 

CATOR HALL - THANK YOU 
 

A huge thank you to the brilliant group of people 
who helped at the Hall on 1st July.  Such       
positive attitudes from everybody made quick 
work of the long list of jobs.  Lots of hidden   
talents in the village and a great community   
spirit made a very enjoyable event possible. 
- The Cator Hall Committee. 

DAFFODIL TEAROOM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Daffodil Tearoom quiz will now run        
fortnightly, with the next quiz being Friday 11th 
August.  If the sun is shining there is always our 
courtyard for drinks and relaxation... 
Thank you all for your continued support, love 
the Daff Team.❤️ 



 

COPY DEADLINE  -  Friday 18th August 2023 
EDITOR: Jennifer Bartle 01623 870905  
Email :- eakringecho@outlook.com                             

EAKRING PARISH COUNCIL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

At the recent meeting of the Parish Council the 
Council welcomed two new co-opted members 
to make up a full compliment of seven. 
 

Your Parish Councillors now are:- 
Robert Brown - Chairman 
Tony White - Vice Chair. 
Shaun Holmes 
Sharon Foster 
John Eley 
Ken Peet  
Peter Clifford. 
 

Sian Bacon - the Clerk who can be contacted on           
eakringparishcouncil@gmail.com                    
 

A location has been identified for carrying out 
"Speedwatch" and training for the volunteers 
will be organised shortly. 
 

There was a discussion regarding the incinerator 
at Bilsthorpe.  As at this time, no planning has 
been put in for it, but as soon as it is, our         
objections will be made known. 
 

The Tour of Britain cycle race will be coming 
through the village on Wednesday 6th          
September.  The riders will come from Wellow, 
turning right at the Savile Arms and then head 
for Bilsthorpe down Stonish Hill. 
 

Our next Council Meeting will be Wednesday 
13th September, 7.30pm in the Cator Hall. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The next meeting of the Eakring Cancer Support 
Group will take place at  

11.00am on Monday 7th August 2023 
at The Daffodil Tearoom 

MARY’S MEALS - A THANK YOU 
 
Thank you so much for your precious gift of 
£310.00, which is helping us to transform the 
lives of hungry children around the world with a 
nutritious daily meal in school. 
Today, more than 2.4 million hungry children in 
18 of the world’s poorest countries – including 
South Sudan, Ethiopia, India and Yemen – are 
sitting in classrooms with full stomachs, and 
learning how to read and write, thanks to      
supporters like you. 
Together, we are bringing the hope of a brighter 
future to so many little ones who depend on the 
promise of a daily meal in school. I thank you, 
with all my heart, on behalf of the children 
who eat Mary’s Meals.  

COFFEE MORNINGS - THANK YOU 
 

A huge thank you to everyone who generously 
supported my two Coffee mornings in June.    
Together with donations a magnificent £1100 
was raised in aid of Breast Cancer Now.  It was 
wonderful to drink a cup of coffee and eat a 
piece of cake with so many friends and       
neighbours.  How lovely it was to see Ian, our 
postman, for so many years, and his wife and 
catch up on their news. 
 

Some of you may have seen me training for the 
Strawberry Bike Ride 2023 which runs from 
Southwold in Suffolk to Southwell a distance of 
over 200 miles.  This I completed and added an 
extras £400 to my total for Breast Cancer Now. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to All. 
Carolyn. 

ALZHEIMERS MEMORY WALK 
 

Joan (The Smithy) and Georgina (The Stables) are 
doing the 10k walk again in Clumber Park on 1st 
October 2023. 
 

If you would like to sponsor us please contact 
Joan on 01623 870119.  All contributions     
gratefully received. 


